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The purpose of this report is to recommend to the Council that the bus stop
in Hargood Street be relocated.

In May the Hagley-Ferrymead Community Board approved the installation
of a series of bus stops for the changes to the Bromley bus route.  A bus stop
was installed in Hargood Street and the owner of the adjoining property has
become very upset.  Discussions have taken place with residents further
south in Hargood Street and they have agreed to the bus stop being relocated
outside their properties.

Recommendation: 1. That the bus stop on the south east side of Hargood
street commencing at a point 75 metres from its
intersection with Clydesdale Street and extending in
a north easterly direction for a distance of 17 metres
be revoked.

2. That a bus stop be installed on the south east side of
Hargood Street commencing at a point 32 metres
from its intersection with Clydesdale Street and
extending in a north easterly direction for a distance
of 17 metres.


